From: Geoffrey Hugall

To: M25 Junction 10

Subject: FW: M25 Junction 10 DCO Application

Date: 03 July 2019 13:46:44

Attachments: <u>image002.png</u>

Adequacy of Consultation Request.pdf

Dear Mr Fedden,

Thank you for your email and attached letter.

I can confirm that, from the perspective of the London Borough of Hounslow, we would not wish to raise any concerns with, or objections to the consultation process carried out.

Regards,

Geoff Hugall

Planning Manager (West Area) Housing Planning and Communities 2nd Floor, Hounslow House London Borough of Hounslow

Office: 020 8583 4936

Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the sender and, while given in good faith, do not necessarily represent a formal decision of the Local Planning Authority unless a statutory application is or has been made and determined in accordance with requisite procedures, planning policies and having had regard to material considerations

www.hounslow.gov.uk

Follow us online: Twitter: <u>@LBofHounslow</u> and Facebook:

www.facebook.com/HounslowCouncil







From: M25 Junction 10 [mailto:M25Junction10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk]

Sent: 28 June 2019 10:42

Cc: M25 Junction 10 < M25 Junction 10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

Subject: M25 Junction 10 DCO Application

Dear Sir / Madam

Please see attached a letter I originally sent to you on Wednesday 19 June 2019, please can I encourage you to respond by **Wednesday 3 July 2019** as set out in the letter.

Many thanks, Liam

Liam Fedden
Case Officer
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate Temp

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1

6PN

Direct Line: 0303 444 5966 Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: liam.fedden@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National

Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The

Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice. Please view our <u>Privacy Notice</u> before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.